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August 27, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about judicial review. You began this job with an order

trying to ban Muslims but grudgingly deferred to the courts when it was

blocked - achieving the result instead by appointing malleable judges and

rewriting the order. Later that year you began a long cruel erosion of the

DACA program leaving a million young people to find their way with the

constant threat of sudden deportation to the country of their parents. This

month your administration has reaffirmed a plan to further cut DACA in

direct defiance of a district court order based on a supreme court ruling

from November. This test of your power to ignore the courts along with

your previous moves to ignore Congressional subpoenae is a terrifying step

toward autocracy.

Please assure me that you will defer to the court with DACA.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our constitution.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


